
Join us at The 19th Hole for an update on the  

NEW 2023 USGA Rules of Golf! 
 

Things have changed with the rules and this is your chance to see an  

entertaining USGA Rules power point that will last about 50 minutes 

with a Q & A afterwards to answer all your questions. 

 

All regular players at Desert Lakes are encouraged to attend because 

many of the basic rules have a new twist to them. 

 

Thursday, March 23rd @ 5:30pm 

Thursday, March 30th @ 5:30pm 

 

 

 

Everyone is welcome!!  

Get a friend and enjoy an informative  

and entertaining Rules night! 

Please sign up to hold your spot by calling  

the Golf Shop at 575-437-0290 


